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Docket Nos. 50-321, 50-366
License Nos. DPR-57, NPF-5

.

Georgia, Power Company
ATTN: VHr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ADDENDUM TO INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-321/86-04 AND 50-366/86-04)

Inspection Report Nos. 50-321/86-04 and 50-366/86-04, dated March 20, 1986,
described an Inspector Followup Item (50-321/86-04-06; 50-366/86-04-06)
concerning the tritium analysis of 11 split groundwater samples from previously
established wells at your E. I. Hatch facility. In a letter dated March 25,
1986, you had transmitted your analytical results of the split groundwater
samples to the NRC Region II office. A comparison of your results and NRC
analytical results along with the acceptance criteria for the comparisons are
enclosed for your information. Please attach these pages to your copies of the
inspection report.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Addendum to Inspection Report

/cw/ encl:J. T. Beckham, Vice President and
General Manager-Nuclear Operation

. C. Nix, Site General. Manager

. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor

. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety
and Licensing

bec w/ encl: (See page 2)
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fccw/ encl:WRC Resident Inspector-
Viugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary,

! sDocument Control Desk
IState of Georgia
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